
 

  

          
 
 
 

Subject: SBA update 22nd June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 Pandemic, the SBA is monitoring communications received from all 
of the regulatory bodies that effect our Operations:- 
 

• Basketball Australia 

• Basketball Victoria 

• Federal Government 

• Victorian State Government 

• Department of Health and Human Services 

• Sport Recreation Victoria 

• Bayside City Council 

 
While the information we receive at times can be conflicting, our primary focus is to ensure the 
safety and wellbeing of all our members during this time. To be clear, we are monitoring the 
situation daily in our Victorian communities and we will act accordingly again if required to do 
so. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding. We will endeavour to ensure that the Southern 
Basketball Association and all of it’s competitions resume when it is safe to do so.  
 
Please keep a watch out for updates via our website and social media platforms, as well as the 
notifications from your Domestic Clubs. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Phil McFarlane    Craig Weir 
 
SBA President    SBA CEO 
 
 
 
 


